
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Shirley Freeman <svfkw@bellsouth.net> 
Date: Wed, Mar 14, 2012 at 9:26 AM 
Subject: FW: Planning Board Meeting Thursday, March 15th, at Old City Hall at 6:00PM 
To: abudde@keywestcity.com 

  

Members of the Planning Board: 

Attached please find the Petition from the Key West Bight 
Neighborhood Association about music from the roof top of the old 
Waterfront Market. We have 196 signatures from friends and 
neighbors that are against amplified music on the rooftop. We are not 
against the brewery, the restaurant, or the roof top restaurant. We are 
against letting them have amplified music on the rooftop. We would 
like the petition to be read into the minutes of the meeting of the 
Planning Board in their meeting on 15 March 2012. 

Thank you, 

Doug Bennett for 

The Key West Bight Neighborhood Association.  
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